
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
This week is Holy Week, however this year that means something very different than 
previous years. Easter is the biggest celebration of our Church year and it is usually 
filled with New Life, our children are usually bursting with the excitement of eggs 
hunts, bonnet parades, decorate the egg and reflecting in the solemnness of the Easter 
story. This year it is very different, but in this very difficult time what we have seen is 
kindness and consideration for all, people talking to each other, spending quality time 
with family members, and the true dedication and commitment of our wonderful staff 
within school who have continued to work hard through this time.  
 
The teachers will not be adding any new work to the Blogs or Google Drive until 
Monday 20th April, however Twitter @josephworkersch will still be updated with activities 
and the school email stjosephtheworker.school@knowsley.gov.uk is checked daily for 
any urgent queries.  
 
From Monday 20th April Mr Pearce will be taking over the class responsibility for Year 1. 
Mr Ormrod has made the decision to leave his teaching role at our school and we wish 
him all the luck for the future, he has brought such a lot to our school community and 
with his technical knowledge he made a particular contribution to our Computing 
resources and curriculum. Mr Ormrod is highly dedicated to our school community and 
he will remain with us for a short period of time to ensure the smooth transition for 
Year 1. We will ensure the children have the opportunity to spend some time with Mr 
Ormrod to celebrate his time at St Joseph’s – whenever that may be! 
 
In other news Mrs Wynne is expecting her second child in the Summer and will not be 
with us from the Autumn term, this is wonderful news and we very much look forward 
to meeting the new arrival! Once again we hope that Year 6 will be able to spend some 
time with Mrs Wynne in the Summer before they leave us for Secondary School. 
 
Please stay safe and have a relaxing Easter  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs J. Ryan 
Headteacher  
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